
University of Northern Iowa University of Northern Iowa 

UNI ScholarWorks UNI ScholarWorks 

ISSO Weekly Newsletter International Students and Scholars Office 

1-3-2014 

ISSO Weekly Newsletter, January 3, 2014 ISSO Weekly Newsletter, January 3, 2014 

University of Northern Iowa. International Students and Scholars Office. 

Let us know how access to this document benefits you 

Copyright ©2014 International Students and Scholars Office, University of Northern Iowa 

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews 

 Part of the Higher Education Commons 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
University of Northern Iowa. International Students and Scholars Office., "ISSO Weekly Newsletter, 
January 3, 2014" (2014). ISSO Weekly Newsletter. 53. 
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews/53 

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the International Students and Scholars Office at UNI 
ScholarWorks. It has been accepted for inclusion in ISSO Weekly Newsletter by an authorized administrator of UNI 
ScholarWorks. For more information, please contact scholarworks@uni.edu. 

Offensive Materials Statement: Materials located in UNI ScholarWorks come from a broad range of sources and 
time periods. Some of these materials may contain offensive stereotypes, ideas, visuals, or language. 

https://scholarworks.uni.edu/
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/isso
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/feedback_form.html
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F53&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1245?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F53&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/issonews/53?utm_source=scholarworks.uni.edu%2Fissonews%2F53&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:scholarworks@uni.edu
https://scholarworks.uni.edu/offensivematerials.html


ISSO Weekly Newsletter January 3 

 

ISSO Winter Break Office Hours 
       The International Students & Scholars Office is back to regular business hours of 8:00 am until 
       5:00 pm Monday thru Friday.  Reminder: for emergency assistance afterhours, please call UNI  
       Public Safety at 319-273-4000.  
 
Welcome Reception for New and Returning Students January 12 
       It's time to celebrate!  Join other new and returning international students to  
       celebrate the start of a great semester on Sunday, January 12 at 6 pm in the  
       Maucker Union Ballroom.  There will be appetizers, drinks, and plenty of time to  
       meet people.  Students are encouraged to wear their traditional clothing.        
 
Looking for Spanish-Speaking Conversation Partner: 
      English speaking student is looking for a volunteer Spanish speaking conversation partner. He will  
      be attending a culturally intensive Spanish program in Chile this summer. He can currently hold  
      basic conversations, but would like to improve his skills before leaving. If interested please contact  
      Samuel Calonkey at calonkey@uni.edu.  
       
Small Refrigerator for Sale 
       Igloo 4.6 cubic ft refrigerator and freezer for sale.  Bought in May for $138, barely  
       used, selling for $100.  Cash, first come, first serve, you remove.  You may see it at  
       the ISSO office.      
 
Like and Follow Us! 
       Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn and follow us 
       on Twitter https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI to stay informed about ISSO news and 
       events! 
 
ISSO Office Hours 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
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Twitter: https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire students to embrace challenge, 
engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to society. 

 

https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI

	ISSO Weekly Newsletter, January 3, 2014
	Recommended Citation

	Standard Fax

